
 

Hi everyone, now that the nights are drawing in we’re on the countdown to 

Christmas! We’re holding our famous FOSS Christmas Raffle on Friday 

8th Dec from 3.15. More details to follow but in the meantime we have 

some requests from you lovely parents: 

 In addition to the usual hampers which we make up, it would be great 

to have lots of vouchers or similar. If anyone 

who runs a business or knows one who can 

provide a raffle prize please let Fran 

Griffiths know!  

 

 Would anyone be able to provide a large 

Christmas tree for school? Please let Mrs 

Burford know if you can help! 

 


